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Elsen, Nikki

From: Marge Johnson <margecjohns@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 4:48 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: No camping ordinance marsh
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Please consider no camping ordinance for marsh areas. I’m concerned for safety of unhoused, for the many who use the 
trails, and the safety of businesses and residents of the area. I was under the impression that the city had a plan to 
protect areas of the marsh from further damage of unhoused populaƟon. This is a safety and health issue that impacts 
all of La crosses please consider no camping and trespassing. Thank you. Marge Johnson 14 Copeland Ave. 
Sent from my iPhone 


